BOARD OF EDUCATION

CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF LITTLE FALLS

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE

15 PETRIE STREET

LITTLE FALLS, NEW YORK 13365

BOARD OF EDUCATION
KRISTINA M. HAMEISTER, PRESIDENT
CHRISTINE D. SHEPARDSON, VICE PRESIDENT
TRACY COULSON
WILLIAM DODGE
JOSEPH FINKST, JR.
BERNARD E. JODWAY JR.
FRANK MENDL

KEITH T. LEVATINO, Ed.D Superintendent of Schools 315-823-1470

BARTHOLOMEW TOOLEY Assistant Superintendent of Schools 315-823-1167

ASHRAF ALLAM Director of Technology/Business Operations 315-823-1470 FAX NO: 315-823-0321

March 22, 2021

RE: COVID (quarantine)

Dear Parents/Guardians/Community Members:

Today we had a few COVID related issues take place throughout the district.

One BHA student had COVID related symptoms and was in class last week (as a reminder all K - 2 students are NOW in attendance Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday). As a result, the student along with the class and faculty member will be placed on quarantine and may return on Monday, March 29, 2021.

The district also found out that roughly 20 students who participate in the youth wrestling program (**not school affiliated**) were also exposed to an individual who tested positive and subsequently, they will have to be quarantined and can return on March 29, 2021, as well.

At the secondary building, one student has tested positive and as a result, contact tracing took place and roughly 30 students were identified as also having to be placed in quarantine as a precautionary measure. They may return to school on March 29, 2021.

We will continue to keep you updated, if needed.

Sincerely,

Keith T. Levatino, Ed.D Superintendent of Schools Little Falls City School District